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Enter the Petitioner’s question concerning an interpretation of the FFPC:   
 
Can the reduction in fire flow allowed by NFPA 1: Chapter 18.4.3.1 be applied to a site that is served by a municipal 
water system if the system is not capable of providing the fire flow required by   NFPA 1: Chapter 18? 
 
Committee Majority answer: Yes 
 

At the sole discretion of the AHJ, fire flow reductions may be applied in accordance with Chapter 18. In this 

particular circumstance, justification could potentially be demonstrated to the AHJ that some fire flow 

reductions may be justified due to 1. Presence of fire sprinkler protection; 2. Buildings being open; 2. 

Buildings being constructed entirely of non-combustible construction; 3. Separation/maximum size of 

buildings. (This information was not presented in the application but are items that could be considered by 
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the AHJ based on the specific description of this project provided in concurrently submitted interpretations 

on this project. For this particular project scope, it appears the AHJ should give some consideration to fire 

flow reductions if these factors are present). 
 

 
 

 

Region 1 - Delegate: Byron Bennett, Fire Chief North Bay Fire Control District            
                      Alternate:  William (Michael) Hall, Fire Chief, Marianna Fire Rescue  

Region 2 - Delegate: Jason R. Greisl Division Chief of Fire Prevention/Fire Marshal Tallahassee Fire 
                    Alternate:   N/A* 
 

Region 3 - Delegate:  James Groff, Jacksonville Fire Rescue.   
                    Alternate:   Robert Growick Division Chief /Fire Marshall City of St. Augustine  
 

Region 4 - Delegate: Cheryl Edwards, Lakeland Fire Rescue  
                    Alternate:   Karl Thompson 

Region 5 - Delegate:  Anthony Apfelbeck, Altamonte Springs Building and Fire Safety Department  
                    Alternate:   Christina Diaz, Seminole County Fl. 

Region 6 - Delegate: Robert Salvaggio, Cape Corral Fire Rescue  
                    Alternate: Janet Washburn, Bonita Springs Fire Control and Rescue District                                           
 
Region 7 - Delegate:  Matthew E. Welhaf, Boca Raton Fire Rescue Services Department 
                    Alternate: (Kenneth) Sean Brown, Broward Sheriff Fire Rescue & Emergency Services Department.  
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